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From: Josh <josh@babypips.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:07 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
Dear David,

This proposal is absolutely ludicrous and | am strongly opposed to it. You will ruin not only retail traders,
but businesses that have been built on the US Forex Retail trader market. As if restrictions weren’t
already tough on US Forex brokers, the CFTC now wants to make it almost impossible for retail traders to
get into the foreignh exchange....ridiculous!

You will cost us our jobs, businesses, and years of hard work. | don’t understand the reasoning behind
this and am strongly urging the proposal to be revoked.

Josh

Marketing Guy

Bat Line: 804.402.4038
Fax: 866.287.7024
www.BabyPips.com

BabyPips.com is an easy-to-understand guide for teaching beginners how to trade in the foreign
exchange market.



